
~ ~ ~     WELCOME TO GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH!     ~ ~ ~

We're so thankful you're here to worship with us! Introduce yourself
to Pastor Chris after the service for a special gift just for you. We

pray that being here will help you to rest and rejoice in Jesus!

a note from Pastor Chris:

Last Sunday night was our first Second Sunday Service, and it went
great! We focused on how God is good, all the time. THANK YOU 
to those of you who played a special role in the service, stepping 
up and doing something new, serving the Body of Christ. If you 
missed it, don't worry, we're going to start having them every 
second Sunday of the month. Plan to be at the next one!

upcoming events:
Serve @ Nokomis Christian Missions / TONIGHT, 6:30 pm
Serve God, and be a blessing to our community

Breakfast / August 26, 9 am
Bring a breakfast item to share!

Church Business Meeting / September 2, 6:30 pm
Be a part of what God is doing in and through our church

today's volunteers:

Greeters: Brenda Matthews & Karrie Tosetti
Next Week: Donald Hill

Special Music: Pastor Chris
Next Week: Nick & Sarah Merano

Sunday School Nursery: Alicia Brookens
Next Week: Becky Warner

Nursery: Sarah Merano & Matthew Hill
Next Week: Barb Thompson & Terrisa Kirchner

Children's Church helper: Jennelle Huff
 Next Week: Nick Merano

last week at a glance:

Worship Attendance: 51

Offering: $972.00

sermon notes:

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

Next week's sermon: “The Friend of Little Children” (Matthew 18:1-6)

Order of Worship:

Call to Worship Hymn
Opening Prayer
Offertory Hymn
Special Music
Scripture Reading
Praise Songs
Children's March 
(children exit to Nursery)

Sermon
Closing Prayer
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